
** NB: Please keep checking ClassDojo for daily updates and links related to the 

children’s work. Children will be required to submit work items for correction daily to 

their Class Dojo portfolio or email them to 6thclasscreaghns@gmail.com ** 

 

There will a Zoom call for all the class on our last official school day (Tuesday, June 30th) where we 

will go through our Graduation Booklets and wrap up the year before the summer holidays. 

 

Monday, June 29
th

  

 Graduation Booklet- Please complete your Graduation Booklet ahead of tomorrow’s Zoom call. 

 

Tuesday, June 30
th

  

 Zoom Meeting- Zoom meeting login details will be posted on Class Dojo this morning. Please 

have your graduation booklets with you when attending the Zoom meeting.  

 

School’s out for summer!  
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